PRODUGCING DIVISION

Shreveport, Louisiana

January 30, 1934

Mr. H, B, Stenzel
c/o Texas A & Li. College
College Station, Texas.

Dear Stenzel -

Mr. Plummer has recently notified me
that I have been appointed as a member of the
program committee for the Dallas meeting, and my
duty is to arrange a symposium on the Tertiary
faunas of the Gulf Coast., I remember that last
year you read a paper on some minute Gastropoda
which might be found in well cuttings and cores
and, would, therefore, be of value to the economic
_paleontologist, I wonder if you have other
material of the same sort which you could present
in Dallas in March.

I will sincerely appreciate your
cooperation, and hoping that I may see you at the
meeting, I am

Yours sincerely,
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